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<insert date>. 

PRIVATE AND CONFIDENTIAL

ADDRESSEE ONLY
<insert name>. 

<insert address>. 

Dear <insert name>
I have tried to ring you on your personal mobile number <insert contact number> on the <insert dates> leaving voicemails for you to contact me. I have also tried to contact you via <insert other forms of communication> on <insert dates>. As of yet you have not responded, and I am concerned about your health and wellbeing.

You have been absent from work since <insert date> and I have not received any contact since this date in relation to your reason for absence / your ongoing absence. I am concerned about your health and wellbeing and would like you to engage with the process so that I am able to put appropriate support in place.
Please contact me on <insert contact number> within 3 days of receipt of this letter so that we know that you are safe and well.
I look forward to hearing from you. 
Yours sincerely,
Manager’s Name 

Title 
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Please visit www.uhdb.nhs.uk for the latest advice on attending our hospitals during COVID-19.






